
 

OFFICIAL 

EYE TEST LEAFLET INFORMATION FOR RED BAG W/C 9TH SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
 
Title: Eye Tests for Children 
 
Audience: All North Yorkshire Primary & Secondary Schools 
 
Cascade: Headteachers, Leadership Teams and Business/finance/admin staff if possible please.  
 
Attachments:  Eye test leaflets (digital and print versions): 
 

Children's Eye Test 

Flyer DIGITAL FINAL.pdf 
 

Children's Eye Test 

Flyer PRINT FINAL.pdf 
 
 
Main Text:  
 
Dear Headteacher, School Leadership Team, Finance/Admin/Business Leads, 
 
A NEW eye test leaflet for families aims to encourage them to take their children for a FREE eye test.  
 
Schools are asked to please disseminate the leaflets to their parents/carers via email, newsletters, websites 
etc.  
 
The important messages from the leaflet are: 
 

• Please take your child for a FREE eye test. 

• Check this website to find your local opticians: Sight Tests - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

• Encouraging children & young people to manage their screen time and get outdoors more often can 
help their eyesight. 
 

The leaflet was produced by North Yorkshire Council’s Public Health Team. There is a DIGITAL and PRINT 
version (in case schools wish to print them).  
 
Any queries please contact the Public Health team at North Yorkshire Council on: 
 
Contact Email: nypublichealth@northyorks.gov.uk 
 
Image (of page one of the leaflet) to include: 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-an-NHS-sight-test/location
mailto:nypublichealth@northyorks.gov.uk

